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PUBLIC HEARING: PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT IMPACT FEES
PROPOSED ACTION:
Conduct a public hearing to receive comment on the proposed development impact fees needed to support the
Land Use Assumptions (LUA) and Infrastructure Improvement Plan (IIP) that was approved on October 22,
2018.

a. Open the Public Hearing
b. Staff Presentation
c. Receive Public Comments
d. Close the Public Hearing

(Lauri Wingenroth, Finance Manager-Budget and Research)
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